
 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
Werner Huber to resign as Managing Director of UBM Deutschland at year-end 
 

Munich, 31.07.2023. Werner Huber, member of the Management Board of UBM Deutschland 
GmbH, has informed UBM‘s Management Board that he will resign at the end of 2023. This 
decision was taken in amical agreement with the company and for personal reasons. “This 
difficult decision was based on private reasons, and it was not made easily“, explained Werner 
Huber. 

Thomas G. Winkler, CEO of the owner UBM AG, expresses his thanks Werner Huber on 
behalf of the entire group with the words: “I would like to thank Werner for his commitment to 
UBM over these many years. Without him, the development of our business in Germany would 
not have been nearly this successful.“ Werner Huber will remain with UBM as Managing 
Director up to the end of this year. The search for a successor will be initiated in the near-
term. 
 

 
UBM Development is one of Europe´s leading developers of timber construction projects. The strategic focus is 
on green building and smart office in major cities like Vienna, Munich, Frankfurt and Prague. A Platinum rating from 
EcoVadis and Prime Status from ISS ESG confirm the consequent focus on sustainability. With 150 years of 
experience, UBM offers all development services from a single source, from planning to marketing. The shares are 
listed on the Prime Market of the Vienna Stock Exchange, the segment with the highest transparency requirements. 
 
 
For additional information contact: 
 
Karl Abentheuer 
Head of Corporate Communications 
UBM Development AG 
Mob.: + 43 664 136 34 23 
Email: karl.abentheuer@ubm-development.com 
 
Christoph Rainer 
Head of Investor Relations 
UBM Development AG 
Mob.: + 43 664 80 1873 200 
Email: christoph.rainer@ubm-development.com 
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